
 

 

Dear Rev. Neal, 
 
It is with great sadness that the Sprotbrough Road Methodist Church, Church Council have 
overwhelmingly voted to leave Methodism with the exception of one abstention. There is absolutely 
no way that they are able to doctrinally accept the issues on the table at present concerning LGBT. 
The members of the church are also of the same mind. 
 
As of May 30th 2022 they will become an independent church and have approached me to be their 
Pastor, which I have accepted. 
 
May the Lord bless you and your ministry, 
 
Sandra Durrant (Pastor) 


